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Jessica Saunders

From: Stephen Dubois <Stephen.Dubois@rfs.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 12 May 2021 4:03 PM
To: Jessica Saunders
Subject: RE: DA0563/2019 - CNR 8651

Hi Jessica,  
 
The issue of this BFSA was completed outside of the standard process for the issue of a response, and a 
custom letter was issued. 
 
The custom letter didn’t automatically generate a BFSA ‘certificate’ with the response, however these are 
not required. The GTAs are the formal response. 
 
If you have any further queries please contact me. 
 
Regards 
 
Steve. 
 
 
Steve Dubois 
Development Assessment and Planning Officer 
NSW RURAL FIRE SERVICE                                         
Planning and Environment Services - Batemans Bay 
PO Box 35 
Batemans Bay NSW 2536 
 
T: 02 44720600 
F: 02 44720690 
E: stephen.dubois@rfs.nsw.gov.au 
 
www.rfs.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
 
 

From: Jessica Saunders <Jessica.Saunders@shellharbour.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Monday, 10 May 2021 12:21 PM 
To: Records <Records@rfs.nsw.gov.au> 
Cc: Stephen Dubois <Stephen.Dubois@rfs.nsw.gov.au>; Bradley Bourke <Bradley.Bourke@rfs.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: FW: DA0563/2019 - CNR 8651 
 
Att: Stephen Dubois  
 
Hi Stephen,  
 
I am just following up on the below email and the attached RFS determination letter. If you could please get back to 
me asap, it would be appreciated.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Thank you,  
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  Jessica Saunders  |  Principal Planner – Development Assessment  

  76 Cygnet Avenue, Shellharbour City Centre  
  Locked Bag 155, Shellharbour City Centre, NSW 2529  

  

  p. (02) 4221 6325  m. 0436 688 423  
  www.shellharbour.nsw.gov.au  
    

 

   

From: Jessica Saunders  
Sent: Tuesday, 27 April 2021 4:11 PM 
To: records@rfs.nsw.gov.au 
Subject: DA0563/2019 - CNR 8651 
 
Att: Stephen Dubois  
 
Hi Stephen,  
 
As discussed, the Southern Regional Planning Panel have reviewed the attached correspondence and have 
requested clarification that the advice received from the RFS dated 1 April (attached) is complete and satisfies the 
requirements for a Bush Fire Safety Authority under Section 100B of the Rural Fires Act 1997 to be issued subject to 
the General Terms of Approval being met.  
 
Could you please review and confirm as per the above.  
 
Thank you,  

 

  Jessica Saunders  |  Principal Planner – Development Assessment  

  76 Cygnet Avenue, Shellharbour City Centre  
  Locked Bag 155, Shellharbour City Centre, NSW 2529  

  

  p. (02) 4221 6325  m. 0436 688 423  
  www.shellharbour.nsw.gov.au  
    

 

   


